
To: Enter full address of relevant M P’s 
office 

From: Enter full address of council  

  

Covid-19 Petition Letter delete on final copy 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF:  ENTER FULL TITLE OF THE RELEVANT MP 

Dear Enter full name of MP , 

Enter the full name of the council is requesting that you bring to the attention of all your 

fellow Members of Parliament, the Chief Constable of the Devon and Cornwall Police and 

the Leader of Cornwall Council that this council is concerned for the health and long-term 

welfare of all the members of the public that it represents. 

Happily, the people of this community live in an area of the country that has been least 

affected by the Covid-19 epidemic, whist its three main industries, Agriculture, Fisheries and 

Tourism, have been three of the hardest hit in economic and employment terms. 

The low infection rate has largely been achieved by the public’s loyalty and steadfast 

obedience to the principles of isolation as laid down in recent Covid-19 legislation.  

If this situation is going to continue, this council feels that the principles of “lockdown” 

should not be relaxed until there is strong evidence that a second spike of Covid-19 

infection would not happen. 

This council, along with many others, is fully aware that tourists and others with second 

homes here in the area have flaunted the law making the journey to Cornwall in the hope of 

safeguarding themselves in isolation here. Many of these journeys are made during the 

hours of darkness and are therefore going largely undetected. This is leaving our police 

force and Cornwall Council with an ever-increasing register of complaints, swamping their 

ability to take the necessary action to curtail the situation. 

Enter the full name of the relevant council, therefore, requests that you bring to the 

attention to all members of the House of Commons that it is the wish of this council that:  

1) lockdown should be maintained until the government can ensure that reasonable 

precautions will be taken by tourists and second-home-owners to avoid spreading more 

Covid-19 around the country.  

2) and in the meanwhile, you convey to the Chief Constable of Devon and Cornwall Police, 

that a special effort should be made to turn back travellers trying to enter the county at the 

three main points of entry, namely: the A39, the A30, and the A38. 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

Enter Chairman’s name. 


